## **Appendix E: Parent Notification Sheet**

Dear Parents,
We are pleased to announce that our school will be participating in a pilot program that will educate students about pedestrian safety using a new curriculum developed by the North Carolina Department of Transportation. The program will be taught by P.E. teachers, and students will be assessed throughout the program by teacher assistants or volunteers at our school. The pilot program will begin in March of 2014 and last until the end of May 2014. Students taught the curriculum will learn essential skills on how to be a safe pedestrian. We trust you will support our school by allowing your child to participate in this program. If you do not wish for your child to participate, please complete the information below and return this letter to your child's teacher. Thank you for supporting our school.
I do not want my child to participate in this program.
Student's name
Homeroom teacher
Grade
Parent's name
Parent's signature